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June 28, 2021 
 
 
Port Transportation Association 
administration@ptavancouver.com 
 
Re: Current Off Dock Capacity & Tag Management 
 
This letter is in response to your letter of June 16, 2021.   
 
Office of the BC Container Trucking Commissioner (“OBCCTC”) policies and procedures are currently set out in 
documents published on the OBCCTC website, including polices, bulletins, and decisions.  The Commissioner 
updates the industry on OBCCTC operations through various public communication methods, including via 
newsletter, social media and press releases.   
 
See in particular the 2020 CTS Licence Reform documents and the Off Dock Drayage in the Lower Mainland 
Recommendation Report in the “Commissioner Consultations” section of the OBCCTC website with respect to your 
inquiry on matters relating to off-dock activity and truck tag management. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
OFFICE OF THE BC CONTAINER TRUCKING COMMISSIONER 
 
 
 


